
November   3,   2020   
  

Tracy   HS   Girls   Water   Polo   Update:   
  

The   “Team   Store”   is   now   open.    Here   you   can   order   water   polo   suits,   parkas,   back-packs,   
clothes,   etc.     
  

WARNING :    It   is   still   unclear   if   we   will   have   a   season.    There   is   still   a   possibility   that   CIF   or   
another   entity   may   not   allow   us   to   play   our   season.     
  

That   being   said,   you   may   order   items   from   the   store,   and   spend   all   that   money,   only   to   have   
your   season   cancelled.     
  

Or,   you   may   elect   not   to   order   items   from   the   store,   under   your   assumption   that   the   season   will   
not   happen.    However,   the   season   could   happen,   and   when   we   play   in   January   and   February,   it   
will   be   COLD,   so   even   if   you   elect   not   to   order   team   apparel,   make   sure   to   bring   warm   clothes.    
  

The   decision   to   order   any   items   is   up   to   you.   However,   if   we   actually   play,   each   player   MUST   
have   a   water   polo   suit   (it   does   not   have   to   be   the   team   suit   on   the   store;   another   water   polo   suit   
is   fine).   
  

The   link   to   order   is:   
  

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/THSWP19B   
  

The   store   will   be   open   until   11/16.      If   you   order,   you   must   do   so   by   11/16/20.   
  

Items   will   take   approximately   4-6   weeks,   and   we   hope   to   have   them   arrive   by   the   end   
of   December   (maybe   by   Christmas).   
  

If   you   have   any   questions,   please   let   me   know.   
  

Thanks.     
  

Coach   Todd   
  

tmlieberg@hotmail.com   
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